
Association Missionary  

Association Mission Strategist Thoughts 

      

As we approach a new Church Year, I am excited to 

tell you that many of the Churches of the Savannah 

Baptist Association are reporting that they are  

receiving new members into their fellowship as well as 

many new believers who are following in Believers 

Baptism. Many Pastors are reporting that church  

attendance is on the rise. However, many of those 

who chose not to attend or were unable to attend 

during the pandemic, are coming back slowly. This is 

the time for God’s Church to rise up. This is the time 

for God’s Church to come back strong. This is the time 

for God’s Church to really be God’s Church! 

 

During September, we will resume our Monday  

Minister’s Meeting back at the Association Office.   

We will start back on Monday September 19 at 11:00 

a.m.  The reason for the late start is the Labor Day 

weekend and I will be out of town on the 12
th
.   

I really hope and pray that all our Savannah Baptist  

Pastors will make every effort to attend our Monday 

Minister’s Meetings. It is a wonderful time to  

Fellowship with other Pastors as well as a time of  

Spiritual strengthening. Remember, Proverbs 27: 17 

says, “Iron sharpeneth iron; so a man sharpeneth the  

countenance of his friend.”   

 

Thank you all for allowing us to serve the Churches of 

the Savannah Baptist Association. We are Honored to 

serve you in any way we can. 

Serving Him Together, 

Buddy Wasson 

Savannah Baptist Association Mission Strategist  

revwasson@gmail.com  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Romans 5;8 

But God commendeth his love toward us, in that, while we 

were yet sinners, Christ died for us.  

   Marty’s Minutes  

  

 

 

 

Dear SBA Family,  

Thank you for your continued PRAYERS and financial 

support of your BMC ministries. The fall semester is off 

and running, Daphne Youngblood (new volunteer  

Campus minister for Armstrong) is doing an outstanding 

job. They had over 50 students at the first outreach 

Luncheon and connected with more than 100 students 

during the recent GSU @ Armstrong organizational fair 

last week. Daphne and her BCM leadership, along with 

the team of volunteers could always use a hand around 

the BCM on Wednesday’s before and after lunch time. 

Therefore, if you or someone from your church would 

like to help,  

Please contact her at daphne.youngblood@gmail.com  

Also, if your church college ministry would like to attend 

the annual state BCM Confluence Conference, September 

23-25, please go to confluencega.com for more  

information or contact Daphne Youngblood. 

Thanks again, for your prayers and support as we labor 

together in the fields white unto harvest.  

Finally, please help those college and university students 

who drop into your church in the coming weeks feel 

welcome. They are the future of our churches! 

Blessing,  

Marty Youngblood 

Pastor Wellness Consultant 

Conflict Management & Team 

Support 

678-925-7677 (m) 

 

 

 

Assembly News     
  

 

 

 

 

Greetings from the Assembly,  

The pool was a hit and many enjoyed it. As we leave 

pool season, I'm excited for next year already. We are 

here and ready for every season and up next is bonfire 

season. There is nothing better than worshiping our 

Lord at a bonfire. We have several groups throughout 

the next few months, but we have plenty of openings. 

Also, as an update, we are wide open with our cabin  

5 project, adding bathrooms to make it more  

accommodating. If you'd like to help or have a group 

that can give a helping hand to clean-up, let me know. 

Please continue to pray and contact me with any  

questions.  

I'm here to serve you. 

Thanks for your time.  

Dale Griner, Director 

Savannah Baptist Assembly 

assembly@sbassociation.org 

Office: 912.772.3368 

Savannah Baptist Center 

 

 
 

 

 

 

PLEASE WELCOME 

 AMBER YOUNG  

OUR NEW VOLUNTEER COORDINATOR 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

New Opportunity-Children’s Clothes Closet 

We are planning to expand the clothes closet and offer a 

day to distribute children’s clothes combined with a chil-

dren’s ministry activity. The Savannah Baptist Center church 

will be partnering with us for this outreach project. We 

hope to schedule this monthly and promote this with the 

families in our area. If you would like to serve in this new 

area or have any questions, please contact us at (912)232-

1033 or email me at Stephanie@savbaptistcenter.org 

 

Items Needed 

Children’s clothes all sizes and seasons 

Diapers size 2 and 3 

Diaper wipes 

White school uniform shirts 

Coats and jackets 

Pant hangars- adult and children’s sizes 

 

Mrs. Stephanie Carr, Director, SBC                                                           

www.savbaptistcenter.org 

 

Donations are accepted Mon-Thurs from 9:30-2:30 

704 Wheaton St, Savannah GA 

 

Like us on to see current needs and info!  
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Happy Birthday To our Pastors   

& Spouses 

Rev. Jonathan Tillman 9/6 

Mrs. Irene Jones 9/13 

Mrs. Tara Feldkamp 9/17 

Mrs. Sherry Harrelson 9/22 

Mrs. Martha Lee Vaught 9/24 

Rev. Erik Palmberg 9/26 

Mrs. Susan Palmberg 9/29 

Please let us know if your 

church has an upcoming event, 

announcement or job opening 

that you would like for us to 

post on our website! 



 

 

Ministers Meetings  

Monday Lunch  Schedule 

 

September 5  

No meeting or Lunch 

 

September 12  

No meeting or Lunch 

 

September 19 

Lunch: Carey Hilliard’s   

3316 Skidaway Rd.  

 

September 26 

Lunch: Sister’s of the New South 

 2605 Skidaway Rd 

 

Savannah Baptist Association Staff 
 

Rev. Buddy Wasson, Mission Strategist                                           Mrs. Stephanie Carr, Director, Baptist Center                                             
Mrs. Connie Martin, Financial Secretary                                         Rev. Marty Youngblood, Baptist Collegiate Ministries 
Mrs. Tewanna Wommack, Administrative Assistant /Treasurer                                     
                             

Savannah Baptist Association                     
704 Wheaton Street                                                
Savannah, GA 31401                                               
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The Baptist Vision 

Calendar  
 

September 2022 

September 5, 2022 CLOSED FOR LABOR DAY 

September  19, 2022 Admin Meeting 9:30 am 

September 19, 2022  Minister’s meeting starts 

back up at the Association at 11 am 

September 19, 2022 Baptist Center Trustee  

Meeting at 1:30 pm 

 

 

October 2022 

October 9, 2022 Pastor’s Appreciation Day 

October 10, 2022 Columbus Day 

October 16, 2022 Annual Fall Meeting  

at 5:45 pm 

October 16, 2022 Church ACR Deadline 

October 23, 2022 Week of Prayer 

 We are on Facebook! 
You can visit us at Savannah Baptist Association. If you cannot find us, email  
connie@sbassociation.org with your Facebook name: @SavAssociation . We will give you a “friend 
invite”. You can also send us pictures and announcements from your church and we will try to put them 
on our Facebook page. We would love to see pictures of VBS, musicals, ordinations, etc.     
  

All events are located on the Associational web site: 

www.sbassociation.org     

To unsubscribe from this newsletter please click on 

unsubscribe 
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All articles are due by noon on the 
25th of the month. Please mark your 

calendars. 

A S S O C I A T I O N  E V E N T S 

 

mailto:connie@sbassociation.org
mailto:info@sbassociation.org?subject=Unsubscribe%20to%20newsletter

